
 

 

 

 

Scarborough-Rouge River Provincial By-Election Questionnaire 

 

Question: Should we close the Pickering Nuclear Station in 2018, when its license expires, to protect 

Scarborough families and to lower our electricity bills? 

 

Answer: Yes X   No    Undecided   

 

Additional Comments: 

             

             

             

             

             

 

Neethan Shan                    August 19, 2016   

Print Name    Signature     Date 

Please return questionnaire by Tuesday August 16, 2016 to: 

Jack Gibbons, Chair, Ontario Clean Air Alliance 

Jack@CleanAirAlliance.org 

 


